
 

Good afternoon, everyone 

As you know, we had our first cross-country trials this past weekend. Our second and final trial 
will take place this coming weekend, Saturday, 10 May. This will be the last opportunity to 
qualify for the school cross-country team. 

I’m aware that there is mini netball on Saturday as well. If your child is unable to attend either 
of the cross-country trial dates, please make arrangements with me by tomorrow (Tuesday) at 
13:00. I will then make alternative arrangements during this week’s cross-country practices to 
record their time. 

Additionally, this weekend marks the first official Fezile Dabi Cross-Country League event. If 
your child will be participating in this league, please let me know before tomorrow (Tuesday) 
at 13:00. I will create a poll in the School’s Cross-Country WhatsApp group for this purpose, as I 
need to register all participating learners for each league event. Every league will take place at 
Koedoeslaagte Trail Park, near Parys. The program will be the same for every league. 

If you are not yet part of the WhatsApp group, please send me a message and I will add you. 

Please note that there is a R25.00 fee for each league event. This payment must be made via 
the Karri-App, which will open on Wednesday. 

I will handout school athletic shirts throughout the week. If your child makes the team only, 
then you will have to pay the R 50.00 hire fee on the Karri-app. The Karri-app will open for this 
payment on the 12th of May. If they do not make the team they must please bring the shirts back 
before the 14th of May. 

The official school cross-country team will be announced on 12 May, and I will then share more 
details regarding the ASA running numbers. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me via WhatsApp. 

Kind regards, 
Ma'am Gustelle Martins 

   083 589 3566 

 



 

 

 


